



YOLO COUNTY HOUSING WILL ACCEPT ONLINE 
APPLICATIONS FOR THE HOUSING CHOICE VOUCHER 
(SECTION 8) AND PROJECT BASED VOUCHER PROGRAMS


BEGINNING

MONDAY, AUGUST 22, 2022, AT 1:00 P.M. THROUGH 
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 7, 2022, AT 5:00 P.M.


The application will be available online at www.ych.ca.gov, 
on the main page. Applications may be made anytime, day or 
night, from a private computer or device with internet access. If 
you would like or need to submit a paper application, please contact us 
to request a paper application at 530-662-5428. 


  

If you need additional information call Yolo County Housing 

at 530-662-5428

http://www.ych.ca.gov

